
From: Igoe, Amber  
Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 8:32 AM 
To: 'Christopher Poole' <cpoole@pacscon.com> 
Cc: ken.dean@usecology.com; Baker, Bryan <Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us>; Morgan, Steve 
<Steve.Morgan@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Subject: RE: Second RAI Extension Request - US Ecology Tampa, Inc. 
 
Hi Chris, 
The request for a second extension request on the hazardous waste RAI to match the extension received 
on the solid waste RAI is approved.  Please submit both the solid and hazardous waste RAIs by March 4, 
2019. 
 
Thank you, 
Amber  
 
Amber Igoe, CHMM 

Environmental Consultant 

Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting 

2600 Blair Stone Rd  MS 4560 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

Tallahassee, FL  32399 

850-245-8783 

Amber.igoe@floridadep.gov 
Please note: Florida has a broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state employees are public records and may be made 

available to the public or media upon request. This email communication, and future emails to my attention may therefore be subject to public 

disclosure. 

 
From: Christopher Poole <cpoole@pacscon.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 7:30 AM 
To: Igoe, Amber <amber.Igoe@dep.state.fl.us> 
Cc: ken.dean@usecology.com; Christopher Poole <cpoole@pacscon.com> 
Subject: Second RAI Extension Request - US Ecology Tampa, Inc. 
 
Hi, Amber. 
 
Confirming our call on Wednesday afternoon, please accept this e-mail on behalf of US Ecology as a 
request to extend the deadline for our response to March 4, 2019 to be consistent with the deadline 
recently established for solid waste permit response.  We understand that this will be the last extension 
granted by the department. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact either Ken or myself with any questions or should you require anything 
further regarding this request.  We will be in touch soon. 
 
Best Regards, 
Chris 

 
 

CHRISTOPHER B. POOLE, PG, CPG 
President & COO | Principal 
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Confidentiality Note: This e-mail, and any attachment to it, contains confidential information intended only for the use of the designated recipients, which 
information may also be privileged. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, the document has been received in error and any use, review, 
dissemination, distribution, disclosure or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender via reply e-
mail and immediately delete this e-mail from your system. 
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